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POSTPONEMENT OF MOKGADI CASTER SEMENYA WELCOME CEREMONY  
 
 
The envisaged welcome ceremony for Mokgadi Caster Semenya which 

was planned to take place on the 26th of August 201 is postponed until 

further notice.  

 

The postponement is due to the newly developments that negate the 

programme. The media and the public will be informed of the new 

arrangements in due course.  

 

The Limpopo Provincial Government through the Department of Sport, 

Arts and Culture would like to apologise for the inconvenience that might 

have caused.   

 

 

For more information please contact the Departmental Spokesperson, Mr. 

Kola Maila 072 621 7370/ (015) 284 4007/ mailak@sac.limpopo.gov.za or 

Jermina Kaka – 082 560 7197/ (015) 284-4321kakaj@sac.limpopo.gov.za 


